
Safety Advisory Committee Report to Academic Senate 
October 30th, 2024 (Committee Meeting Date October 9, 20204) 

 

Announcements:  
• We currently do not have a district Risk Management Director as Christian Hootman is no longer 

with the district. 
 

 

Completed Items: 
• Clery – Annual Security report was posted on the Campus Safety Website meeting the October 1 

deadline. 
 
 

Upcoming Items:  
• Working with an outside vendor for review and revision of Emergency Response Procedures. 
• Campus Safety and M&O are working to get the road next to the Child Care Center area more 

exposure to help drivers take caution. 
• There were 1,650 responses to the Sworn Officers Survey.  Data from the survey is being 

compiled into a report.  The outcome appears to be positive currently. 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Joe Grubbs, Administrative Co-Chair 
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